
  
   

 
   

 

      
      

         
            

    

 

 
  

  
    

    
  

  

     
    

  

OIC Rules Coordinator

From: Andrew Busz <AndrewB@wsha.org> 
Sent: Friday, August 22, 2025 12:49 PM 
To: OIC Rules Coordinator 
Subject: R2025-10 CR-101 Comment WSR 25-115-1141 

External Email�

Thank you for the opportunity�to comment�on proposed�rulemaking�related�to SB 5579 regarding public statements�
made�by health carriers�and�providers�on potential contract�terminations.�

We�have�no specific�comments�at�this point, other than we�would ask�OIC�to ensure�any requirements or 
prohibitions in�the�rule�apply equally to�carriers, providers,�and�facilities.  We�will have�a�few�comments on�the�
proposed�template language�we will�submit separately.�

Best regards,�

Andrew Busz 
Policy Director, Finance 
Washington State Hospital Association 
999 Third Avenue, Suite 1400 | Seattle, WA 98104 
Office: (206) 216-2533 | Mobile/Text: (206) 914-5971 
Email: andrewb@wsha.org 

----- CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:�This e-mail message, including any attachments, is�for the sole use of 
the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information protected by federal 
and state law.�Any unauthorized review,�use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited.�If you are�not the�
intended recipient, please�contact the sender�by reply e-mail and�destroy all copies of the�original 
message.�

1 

mailto:andrewb@wsha.org

